
 

 

Luke: 2:11 "for to you a son has been given". 

 Christmas 2021 

 

Dear friends 

Here from the wonderful and hot Tanzania, we would like to wish you a 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Thank you so much for 

everything we have shared in the year that now is almost gone.  

Also thank you so much for the gifts that we have received for our work, 

it is so overwhelming to see how you are standing with us. May the Lord 

Richly Bless you. 

We will miss spending Christmas with Miriam and Per in Tanzania this 

year as they have moved back to Denmark. 

We were supposed to have guests from Denmark for Christmas but 

unfortunately, they had to cancel due to the new corona virus omrikon 

that is so bad in Denmark.  

Torkild and I are fortunately were good at having a cozy and good time 

together. 

This will also give us an opportunity and time to reflect on why we 

celebrate Christmas. 

 

Have a blessed Christmas 

Love Tabitha and Torkild 

 


